
April 2018: 
The Allen School Undergraduate Newsletter is brought to you by ACM, ACM-W and SAC. This newsletter brings you the latest 

monthly news in our undergraduate community, and is a reflection of you! If you have suggestions on how we can improve it 

or topics that you’d like in future issues, feel free to submit a response at  https://goo.gl/forms/AK4FeJfdMJcZGEzs1. 

Upcoming Events:  

• ACM Student Tech Talk Series : 4/10, CSE 305, 
3:30 pm  

• Undergraduate Leadership Elections 
Information Session : 4/11, Gates Commons, 
4:30 pm 

• Undergraduate Research Night : 4/17, EEB 125, 
4:30 pm 

• ACM- W Paint the Town with Indeed : 4/24, 
4:00 pm 

Undergraduate Research:  

The Computing Research Association (CRA) recognized three of our 
Allen School undergraduates with 2018 Outstanding Undergraduate 
Research Awards. Please congratulate Kimberly Ruth, Deric Pang and 
Preston Jiang for their work! You can learn more about what they do at  
goo.gl/9n15dT. 

Extracurriculars + Outreach + Awards:  

Many undergraduate and faculty members of the Allen School recently 
attended SIGCSE 2018, a conference that provides an opportunity to 
discuss Computer Science education. Learn more at https://
sigcse2018.sigcse.org/.  

The University of Washington also recognized four Allen School 
undergraduates as Husky 100. Please congratulate Amanda Chalfant, 
Melissa Medsker, Kimberly Ruth and Aishwarya Mandyam! 

In the last week of Spring Break, three undergraduates won the Best 
College Hack award at DefHack, a hackathon hosted at Microsoft. 
Please congratulate Nicole Riley, Sasha Klezovich and Karishma 
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csesac@cs.washington.edu 

Welcome to our new admits! 

This quarter we welcome a new class of students 
into the Allen School undergraduate class. If this 
is your first quarter in the Allen School, welcome! 
We’re all here to provide an inclusive, exciting, 
and motivational community to help you excel.  

Please feel free to reach out to any of the 
undergraduate student groups if you have 
questions about how you can get involved or 
have concerns! We’re here to help you in every 
way we can.  

Be sure to configure your email settings so that 
you regularly see emails from the undergraduate 
groups so that you can stay up to date. 

Good luck with your first quarter! 
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